
A T T E N T I O N ! 
Superior Court of California, County of Alameda 

Effective Friday, September 9, 2011: 
The Civil Clerk’s Office in Fremont  

will relocate permanently to the  
Hayward Hall of Justice. 

The Hayward Hall of Justice is located at: 
24405 Amador Street, Hayward 94544 

 
As of September 9, 2011, civil filings will no longer be accepted at the Fremont courthouse.  

This relocation is due to unprecedented budget cuts to the statewide Judicial Branch. 
 

Please see the Superior Court’s web site for additional information: www.alameda.courts.ca.gov 


